From: ann michel
To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keep the trees!

Date: Monday, July 09, 2018 7:00:12 PM

Dear Shoreline Council,

Regarding the MUR 70 decision, we strongly urge that Shoreline maintain trees. We moved here from Seattle last year, and really feel the benefit of having more trees, which lessen the stresses of urban crowding, and decrease air and noise pollution. There is not a lot of natural beauty in the Shoreline area near Aurora Avenue, where we live. Anything that the council can do to conserve the small bit of natural beauty we have left will be beneficial.

Thank you,

Ann and Paul Michel